
FILMIT CONTENT WORKSHOP 

The Filmit Content Workshop was held on 28
th

 July 2017 at INTACH, 

New Delhi. It was attended by students of classes VII and VIII along 

with their teacher. The workshop aimed at sensitizing young students 

about the importance of making films on Indian culture and heritage. 

The welcome address was given by Ms. Purnima Datt.  The workshop 

was conducted by Mr Feisal Alkazi eminent theatre personality. The 

themes of this year’s films were given. Few short films were shown 

during the session to help the children have an insight into the world of 

film making and become commendable film makers. 

 

 

 

 


